
CLASS AWARDS for your Consideration 

Falcon Club of America 
January 7, 2017 

 

TO:  FCA Chapters and Sponsors, 

 

 

The Pacific Region of the Falcon Club of America is pleased to host the 2017 

National Meet for the Falcon Club of America.  This event will be held on July 

13th - 15th at the Lions Gate Hotel and Conference Center in Sacramento, California.  Ford Falcon Lovers from 

all over the country will be participating in this year’s event.    

 

Hosting the FCA National Convention is a major undertaking in financial and human capital.  There are costs 

associated with the hotel, events, postage, awards, supplies, hospitality, signage, security, etc.  In order to be a 

successful event, and keep costs low for 

participants, we need your financial support.   

We are requesting  a $100 contribution.  We 

are hoping that your Chapter can support a 

Class Award, and your Chapter will receive a 

gracious acknowledgement at the Awards 

Banquet in July.   

 

Please specify the Class or Classes your 

Chapter will support and make your check 

payable to the 2017 Falcon Nationals.  

Please mail your contribution to Shirley 

Barrowman, 1500 Norfolk Avenue, West 

Sacramento, CA 95691-3623. 

 

For further information on sponsorships or 

event information,  please contact me at 

(707) 539-2860, or futura@sbcglobal.net 

 

Your Chapter's generosity and assistance 

will ensure that the 38
th

 Falcon Club of America National Meet will be a big success.   

 

The Pacific Region of the Falcon Club of America appreciates your 

support!  We hope to see you there! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Al Aiello 

2017 FCA Convention Co-Chairperson. 

 

 

Event Website:  www.westcoastfalcons.com 


